
Txi, PREpACE.
are conflantly kbouring to gain Admittance among/ß
ehem. ihey afume all Shapes, try every Spring; they
magnify the Power and Grandeur of FR A N C E; they

ftudy. to render th E N GLISH diminutive and contempti-
Me.; they fornt every little Occaflon of Dilgui, and
leave no Stone unturned to prejudice us in their Efieem.

Hitherto the Honour of the Six Nations, and the
experienced good Intentions and Probity of the ENG-
LsH, have been a jficient Barrier againj all their
ntrigues: But it cannot be imprudent to countermine

the intended M I/bief, by giving /ùiitabie Encourage-
ment to proper Perfßns, to converJp withJ the Indians,
and fludy their Gcnius. An open-hcar'ted Generafity
wins them ejeclhaI/y : ih'e Iemper of the ENGL ISH is
bappilyfuited ta this; and the additional talfcations
of Ittegrity and Prudence mu/l in 'Time pave t/e
Way to an AJèendency in their Councils, and by this
Means the Subtilty of the F E N ECH wouid be utterly
defeated.

One fees, in the foliowing fort S ttî of thJe Be/a-
viour of the Indians, /ßrong Iraces of good Senfe, a
nice Addrefsi in the ConduEI of the/r A*jrs, a noble
Simplicity, and that manly Fortitude which is the
confiant Companion of Integrity. 'Ibe Friendj|ip of a
Nation like this, tho' under the Appellation of Savages
or Barbarians, is an Honour to the moß civiliz'd Peo-
ple : 1ljay nothing of -tie Advantage which is derived
from them by Commerce : And the FRENCT Hwell know,
by dear Experience, how terrible they are to thei
Enemies in War.
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